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ALTON - The Riverbend Ministerial Alliance/Harvest Christian Church, Leon 
Smallwood Bey, and the Simmons/Hanly/Conroy Law Firm, demonstrated a 
humanitarian effort at its finest this past Saturday, October 10, in Alton.

The group organized and then handed out 1,200 box meals on the Saturday. This 
Saturday, the group will be back out again attempting to help those hit hard financially 
by the COVID-19 Pandemic.

Rev. Jason Harrison, one of the organizers, said the first giveaway came through with 
"hope via meals and smiles" during the COVID-19 Pandemic. Harrison said seeing the 
smiles during this difficult Pandemic time touched his heart, along with the remainder of 
those involved.

From 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. at 909 E. Broadway in Alton on Saturday, October 17, the group 
hopes to provide the same gift to those in need during the COVID-19 outbreak.

Those attending can pull in front of the old Riverbend Billiards Building and they will 
be served, Harrison said.
If you have a Difference Makers story of someone doing something special for others 
during the COVID-19 Pandemic, please e-mail news@riverbender.com or text 618-623-
5930.



 


